
Related to #6 under insurance 

Our Township insurance consultant reviewed this request and feels that our aggregate policy of 
$15,000,000 is more than sufficient coverage, so we are requesting the removal of that requirement. 

We are hoping this not a problem as you also utilize MMRMA and so your consultant should be in 
agreement that $15,000,000 is sufficient coverage.  


